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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Aerosols and Sprays 
 
We are writing to remind you that aerosols and sprays of any kind are prohibited in school.  This is 
because many of our students and staff have breathing difficulties or allergies and can become very ill 
when aerosol deodorant and perfume is sprayed in their vicinity.  For those with acute sensitivities, 
these products pose a serious health hazard.   
 
Students may use roll-on deodorants if they wish. 
 
We are asking our parents to help ensure this rule is followed and that sprays and aerosols of any kind 
are not purchased for use in school. 
 
As has always been the case, if a prohibited item is found, whether it is used on site or not, it will be 
confiscated. 
  
May we take this opportunity to thank you for your co-operation and support in this matter.    
 

Yours sincerely 
  

 
Niamh Dolan 
Headteacher 


